
 

 

It is never too early to start getting ready for school.  Whether you feel your child is on-track or 

may need some help to get ready for school, a Child Development Screening can be a great 

first step in preparing for school. 

  

Little Chute Area School District and Outagamie County Birth to 3 Early Intervention Program is 

pleased to invite all children, ages Birth-4, who reside within the Little Chute Area School 

District to participate in an Child Development Screening at Little Chute Elementary school.  

  

At the Child Development Screening, your child will be screened in a relaxed and friendly 

setting in the areas of communication, gross motor, fine motor, problem solving, and personal 

social problems.  Following the screening process an educational professional will send home a 

summary of results with parents and address any areas of concern.  The entire screening 

process will be completed within 45 minutes. 

 

The Child Development Day is free and optional. 

 


